
          SHP-482     8/2022 
 
 

DRIVER EXAMINATION DIVISION 
Customer Service Survey Instructions 

 
Please assist us by filling out a customer service survey after you have received service 
at any of our Driver Examination testing locations. You may forward this survey to us as 
an attachment in an email or it may be printed and mailed. Survey cards can also be 
found at our testing locations. 
 
*Please take note that it may take a minute or two for the form to load onto your 
computer. 
 
If sending in an email: 
Once you have the form completed, click on the email application and choose your 
email preference to email. The email address to send the form to is: 
dedmail@mshp.dps.mo.gov 
 
If mailing to the Driver Examination Division: 
Mail completed form to: Missouri State Highway Patrol 
    Driver Examination Division 
    1510 East Elm Street 
    Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
Thank you for taking the time to fill out a Driver Examination customer survey. 
 


